
 

 

     Important Notice 

 

 Rescheduled English Proficiency Exam for Erasmus Students! 

We would like to inform you that the English proficiency exam date for Erasmus students 
has been rescheduled. 

  New Date: Monday, April 21, 2025, at 9:30 AM. 

  Previous Date: Wednesday, April 2, 2025. 

Please take note of this change and ensure your attendance on the new exam date. 
For any inquiries, please contact the International Relations Office. 

Wishing you all the best!          

 


